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NOTICE

As per the 12th plan UGC Guidelines, colleges are to set up enabling units to meet certain requirements of students with disabilities, such as access to computers, materials in accessible formats and readers etc. Also, the colleges are to create barrier free and accessible environment. Towards this end, the UGC has issued a scheme of financial assistance for institutions of higher education. Details of this scheme can be seen on the UGC website. The same was also circulated by EOC to many coordinators during meetings with them in August, 2014.

Coordinators of enabling units of colleges as well as students with disabilities are encouraged to ensure that the above mentioned scheme of the UGC is implemented by their respective institutions.

Further, if students and teachers with disabilities of the University and/or its colleges/institutions wish to bring any issue/ grievances to the attention of EOC they could send the same through email at osd@eoc.du.ac.in  
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